Minutes of Niners Executive Board Meeting of 5/29/24

Present at the meeting were: Cathy Loffink, Bonnie Bohm, Marsha Wadsworth,
and Chris Sutton

Meeting called to order by Cathy Loffink at 2:30 pm

Wilsonville High School Girls Golf Team

Cathy shared that the Wilsonville High School Girls Golf team won first place in
the State High School Golf Tournament. The team now will move on to compete
in the PGA National High School Championship Tournament. It will cost $3,000
per team member to travel and compete in this tournament. Chris Bensel has
requested monetary donations for the team from the Niners and other groups.
Cathy requested and received approval from the board to post a flyer requesting
donations for the team. Donations may also possibly come in the form of a
putting contest to be organized with Niners and CWGA. Marsha will also check
to see if the Niner’s budget can support a club donation.

Club Officers for Next Year

Officers for next year- Cathy’s term as President ends on Nov 15t this year.
Bonnie as current VP has committed to taking Cathy’s position as President.
Marsha will complete her term this year and her replacement has already been
determined and is currently being trained. Chris has committed to serving next
year as Secretary. Therefore, the only position left to be filled is VP for next year.

Suggestions for members to serve on a nominating committee for VP for next
year were made.

Meeting Adjourned: 3:30 pm by Cathy Loffink
Respectfully Submitted,

Chris Sutton
Secretary



